
From: Rafael Roman [mailto:rocket1@gorocketman.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 11:50 AM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Cc: Kathy Roman; Peggy Roedell 
Subject: Docket # 121184 Rocket Transportation "Withdrawl Letter" 
 
Good morning,  
  
Penny Ingram with the UTC asked me to submit this email to the records department asking for a 
withdrawl of Docket # 121184 as Rocket Transportation is still gathering data.  When we have 
gathered all of the necessary data we will re-submit our request to the UTC.  
  
  
Please call me at 360.460.8719 if you have any question or you need more information from me.  
  
Respectfully,  
  
Rafael Roman 
Managing General Partner  
Rocket Transportation  
Sequim Wa.  
 


